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March 19, 2010
Changes to my 2003 article about going back to work (article is attached).
Most rules are the same but the dollar amounts have changed.
For item number 3 on this article, the amount has gone up from $570 to $720. It has steadily gone up
every year since [ wrote the article. You can find more information about each year at SSA’s website

by searching for “Trial Work Period.”

In the section of the article entitled Trial Work Period, the dollar amounts above are the ones that apply,
not the lower amounts listed in the article.

In the section entitled Extended Period of Eligibility, the amount should be changed to $1,000 for
people who are not blind and $1,640 for people who are blind.



